
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Tokyo Metropolitan Government will not levy the accommodation tax on any individual 

staying during the 3-month period from July 1 to September 30, 2020, as a result of the hosting of 

the Tokyo 2020 Olympic and Paralympic Games. 

Visitors to Tokyo are hereby notified that during this period, they will not be required to pay 

accommodation tax even if staying in a hotel or inn within the Tokyo Metropolis. 

 

Period of suspension of levy  

of the accommodation tax 
July, August, September 2020 

Subjects 
To all guests staying at hotels and inns  

within the Tokyo Metropolitan Area 

 

 

<reference> 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Notification of suspension of the levy  

of the accommodation tax 


